
August 13, 2008 

I think it was a mistake to let the emergency rule relating to naked short selling expire.  The 
financial institutions, including Freddie and Fannie, are going to be shorted into positions where 
the feds will have to step in and bail out the depositors in the banks and the investors in the 
Freddie and Fannie corporations (as already promised).  A free ride for those short sellers at the 
expense of the taxpayers. The SEC's action yesterday certainly does nothing to create stability in 
our financial markets.  I'm disappointed with the SEC and ask that you reconsider the need for an 
emergency continuing rule. 

Jane Myers 


